
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE  
PLATTE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Platte County Board of Supervisors 
will be held at 9:00 a.m. (CST) on Tuesday, May 6, 2025 in the County Board 
Room of the Platte County Courthouse in Columbus, Nebraska.  The meeting is 
open to the public.  The agenda for the meeting subject to change, is kept 
continuously current and is available for public inspection at the office of the 
County Clerk in the Platte County Courthouse, Columbus, Nebraska 

 
      Jennifer E. Brown 
      Platte County Clerk and Clerk  
      of the Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


